DEREK A. WESTEN

ATTORNEY AT LAW EMAIL: DEREK@WESTENLAW.COM
1800 JELINDA DRIVE FACSIMILE: (BO5) 963-7131
SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA 93108 TELEPHONE: (805) 963-7130
July 6, 2009

Via Email

Chair Joseph Centeno, and

Members of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara CA 93101

Re: Joint Request for Continuance;
Grassini Single-Family Dwelling Addition; 1775 Fernald Point Lane, Montecito
Dear Chair Centeno and Members of the Board:

Counsel for appellants and the applicant in the captioned appeal jointly request that the appeal
hearing, now calendared for July 7, 2009, be continued to August 25, 2009.

The appellants, the applicant, and we, their representatives, all appreciate the time you devoted to
the full hearing of the captioned appeal on June 23, 2009; and we appreciate your encouraging us to
endeavor, again, to resolve the appeal by mutual agreement. With the invaluable assistance of Bill
Dillon, we have made great progress and are optimistic that we will be able to resolve the issues on
terms that will obviate the necessity of a Board decision on the merits.

The requested continuance will afford us ample time to finalize and document terms of agreement,
assuming we are able to satisfactorily resolve and document the terms under discussion.

Thank you again for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Coll A it

Derek A. Westen, Esq., Attorney for
Appellants John and Patricia Klink

Applicant La (v Grassini

cc. Bill Dillon, Esq.
Supervisor Salud Carbajal
John and Patricia Klink
Robert F. Egenolf, Esq.





